NASHVILLE TREE BOARD MEETING
APRIL 6, 2023

Tree Board Members present: President Mark Shields, Vice-President Amy Spalding, Secretary
Diana Wright, and Member Elliott Burnette. Zach McMillan was absent.

BUSINESS
1) CALLTO ORDER
Meeting was called to order by President Shields at 8:31am.

2) ROLL CALL
President Shields conducted roll call.

3) ELECTION OF OFFICERS

President Shields agreed to serve as President for another term. Member Wright made a
motion. Vice-President Spalding seconded. Motion passed.

Vice-President Amy Spalding agreed to serve Vice-President again. President Shields made a
motion. Member Burnette seconded. Motion passed.

Diana Wright was nominated for Secretary. President Shields made a motion, Vice-President
Spalding seconded. Motion passed.

4) APPROVAL OF MINUTES
The 3-16-2023 meeting minutes will be approved at the May 18, 2023 Tree Board meeting.

5) TREE PLANTING FOR ARBOR DAY

Two places were considered: Nashville Town Hall or Nashville United Methodist Church.
Member Burnette will contact May’s Greenhouse to see what is available and within our $150
budget. Secretary Wright made motion for the location of the Arbor Day Tree Planting at the
United Methodist Church and with the budget amount of $150. Vice-President Spalding
seconded. Administration Manager Carr will contact the school to contact CRC daycare and
High School to get kids involved for the Arbor Day event. Administration Manager Carr will
contact Brown County Democrat for coverage and will write article for the paper.

6) TREE INVENTORY

Members planned to meet at Town Hall, April 23, at 2:00 to work on tree inventory, using Trees
Count. Vice-President Spalding will email Administration Manager Carr a copy of the town
right-of-way and she’ll print it out for the members.

7) President Shields adjourned the meeting at 9:55am.
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